The Board of Education, Regular Meeting February 18, 2014

B. Revision to Fixing Time and Place of Regular Meetings

In order to continue to accommodate a greater number of attendees at its regular meetings,
the Board has suggested it move all 2014 meetings originally scheduled for the Board
Auditorium at Central Office to school facilities throughout the District. This is the First
Reading and action will be taken at the next regular Board of Education meeting. There was
discussion amongst Board members regarding appropriate locations for these meetings.

Board President Beebe called for a motion to retire to two (2) Executive Session.

EXECUTIVE SESSION

Ms. Petrie Barcelona moved and Mr. Favre seconded the motion to move to two Executive Sessions
(1) for the consideration of the purchase or sale of property at competitive bidding, if premature
disclosure or information would give an unfair competitive or bargaining advantage to a person
whose personal, private interest is adverse to the general public interest and (2) preparing for,
conducting, or reviewing negotiations or bargaining sessions with public employees concerning
their compensation or other terms and conditions of employment.

Upon roll call on the motion, the vote was as follows:

Ms. Beebe — Yea

Ms. Petrie Barcelona - Yea

Mr. Favre — Yea

Mrs. Shaughnessy — Yea

The motion passed.

The Board recessed to the First Executive Session at 8:09 p.m.

The Board returned to Open Session at 8:28 p.m.

Mayor Mike Summers addressed the Board of Education and laid out his vision for
Lakewood and how it potentially impacts recreation needs in the future. In addition,

Mr. Dru Siley from the City of Lakewood was also present. The Board and Mayor Summers
engaged in general discussion regarding repairs to Foster Pool, additional park property, the
possibility of a new recreation center and a property tax increase.

The Board re-entered Executive Session at 9:25 p.m.

The Second Executive Session ended at 9:45 p.m.




